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Dear Sirs/Madam:

Re: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on
the Island Interconnected System- Phase One Schedule

This is further to correspondence dated October 31, 2014 on the schedule for Phase One.

As contemplated by the previous correspondence, Liberty's reports were filed on December
18, 2014. The schedule for the next steps in Phase One, as discussed at a counsel meeting on
January 7, 2015, is set out below:

January 12, 2015 RFIs on Liberty's Reports and to other parties
January 28, 2015 Responses to the RFIs filed on January 12 th
February 5, 2015 Submissions by Hydro

	

and Newfoundland Power
including their positions on Liberty's Reports

The parties advised at the January 7, 2015 counsel meeting that they were not filing expert
reports in the Phase One proceeding and therefore no schedule has been established relating
to such reports.
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A counsel meeting will be scheduled to discuss the scope and timing of the public hearing for
Phase One following the filing of the utilities' submissions. At this time it is anticipated that
the hearing will be held in late winter/early spring.

The schedule for Phase Two, which focuses on the implications of the interconnection with
Muskrat Falls on the reliability and adequacy of the Island Interconnected system, will be
dealt with separately.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel,
Ms. Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone, (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary
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